

PRIME MINISTER · PREMIER MINISTRE

March 13–14, 2019

Dear Friends:

I am pleased to extend my warmest greetings to everyone taking part in the Virtual Career Fair 2019.



This event, hosted by Immigrant Services Calgary, connects newcomers to Canada with employers across the country. I am certain that participants will appreciate this unique networking opportunity and will benefit from the wide variety of workshops and seminars.

I would like to thank the organizers for putting together a program that will help internationally trained workers put their skills to use in Canada. Your efforts are helping to build a more prosperous country for us all.

On behalf of the Government of Canada, I offer my best wishes for a successful event.

Sincerely,

The Rt. Hon. Justin P. J. Trudeau, P.C., M.P.

Prime Minister of Canada